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BY E-MAIL 
December 14, 2011 
 
Larry J McCabe 
President/Secretary 
West Coast Huron Energy Inc.. 
57 West Street 
Goderich ON  N7A 2K5 
 
 
Dear Mr. McCabe:  
 
Re: West Coast Huron Energy Inc.  
 Tornado Relief Rate Adder Application 

Board File Number: EB-2011-0335 
 
 
On November 18, 2011 the Board issued Procedural Order No. 2, which set out the 
dates for submissions and reply submission. The Board established that West Coast 
Huron’s reply submission was to be filed by December 12, 2011.   
 
On December 12, 2011, West Coast Huron sent a letter to the Board requesting a one 
week extension to December 19, 2011. 
 
The Board will grant an extension to December 19, 2011 for West Coast Huron to file 
it’s reply submission to Board staff and intervenors’ submissions.   
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
Encl. 
cc: Mr. Scott Stoll 
 


